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City of Punta Gorda Announces Relocation of Urban Design Division 
 
Punta Gorda, FL – October 11, 2023 – The City of Punta Gorda is excited to announce the upcoming 
relocation of the Urban Design Division, Zoning, and Code Departments. This move, scheduled to 
begin on October 16, 2023, has been necessitated due to the damage sustained on the third floor of 
the City Hall Annex, caused by Hurricane Ian, and the commencement of the much-anticipated 
renovations at the Historic City Hall. 
 
During this relocation, the Urban Design, Zoning, and Code Departments will operate from its new 
location at 2705 Tamiami Trail, Unit #113. The move will require the temporary closure of our 
offices to the public from October 16 to October 18, 2023, allowing us to set up equipment and 
ensure a smooth transition for our staff. 
 
We understand that this temporary closure may affect our services, and we apologize for any 
inconvenience this may cause. Permit requests, park rentals, and plans reviews may experience 
slight delays during this transition period. We appreciate your understanding and patience as we 
work to improve and streamline our services for the benefit of our community. 
 
In the meantime, we would like to remind the public that many of the forms and services offered by 
the Urban Design Division are conveniently available online at our official website: 
https://www.CityofPuntaGordaFL.com/i-want-to/apply-for. Our dedicated staff will continue to 
process online submissions during the relocation period. 
 
The City of Punta Gorda is committed to providing efficient and high-quality services to our 
residents and businesses. We thank you for your continued support and look forward to serving 
you from our new location at 2705 Tamiami Trail, Unit #113. 


